
Upcoming Events & Information Sermon Notes 
What Do You Want? 

PETITION—Understand the Past with God, so that you can  
Petition God for your Present need. 

“Determination” - Dig deep, so you can now reap!  
Nehemiah 9:32-38 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

NEED TO UPDATE, ASK A QUESTION OR TELL US SOMETHING?  Text the number (833) 279-0426. 

 
 

Quarterly Review Meeting will be TODAY! This meeting will be immediately 
after services.  
 
Important Bible Study Update: Our next study, "7 Powerful Claims of 
Christ," will begin on Monday, August 4th 
 
Choir Practice starts back August 3rd after the morning service. 
 
Student Beach Trip:  The students will be on a beach trip this week. Please 
Pray for their protection and for the Holy Spirit to work in their lives as they 
get ready to return to school. 

JULY Mission Focus 

Women on Mission will be collecting items for the Connie Maxwell 
Children’s Home Christmas Store during Christmas in July. Items 
can be donated through the end of October but starting now will 
give us a quick head start. Items donated for the Christmas store are 
displayed attractively and organized to resemble a store and the      
children have a scheduled time to purchase items. All items are 
priced to fit their budgets. Donated items should be new. Please do 
not wrap items. Suggested item are: blankets, favorite sport teams’ 
caps, mugs, t-shirts, insulated water bottles, fun socks for all ages, 
lip gloss, lotion, nail polish, soap, manicure and pedicure sets, devotion books and   
Bibles for various ages, games, toys, umbrellas, flashlights, and materials to wrap 
gifts. If you have any questions please see Peggy Haygood. 

Dear Green Hill Baptist Church, 

We wanted to thank the VBS volunteers and children for their donations during 

the VBS week. Happy Home appreciates all your love, prayers and donations. 

Love, Paul and Ruth Landge 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Deacon on Call 

Paul Landge 

Ushers 
  Lanny Cobb             Steve Hallman 
Earl Boatwright      Rebekah Croft 

Counters for July 
Brian Gutknecht 

Mike Berrian 

July 27, 2025 

Online giving is available 
through the Green Hill website 

at www.greenhillbc.org.   

 

Like us on  
Facebook 

CHURCH STAFF EMAIL ADDRESSES 

Jeff Powell, Senior Pastor: jpowell@greenhillbc.org 

Jarrett Levinson, Associate Pastor: jlevinson@greenhillbc.org 

Darlene McCormick, Ministry Assistant:  

dmccormick@greenhillbc.org 

Children’s Church 
Abby Gutknecht 

Lori Huffman 

Nursery 
Jessica Worthy 

Marissa Gutknecht 

This Week & Beyond at GHBC 

Each Sunday  
  8:30am  Worship Band Rehearsal   
  9:15am  Sunday School/Small Groups 
10:30am  Worship Service 
11:45am  Worship Choir Practice 
 
 

 
Each Monday 
  6:00am  Men’s Prayer Breakfast 
 
Each Wednesday 
6:00pm Women’s Small Group 
6:00pm  Prayer Meeting 
6:00pm Children and Student Ministry 
7:00pm Worship Choir Practice 
 

 

 

Student Beach Trip 
July 27—31, 2025 
 

Homebound Highlight 
Mr. George Scott 

Westminster Memory Care 
Attn: George Scott (217) 

886 Park Road 
Lexington, SC 29072 

Worship Together Congregation 

“Amazing Grace” (My Chains are Gone) 

 “Worthy of Worship” 

Missions Moment & Prayer Pastor Jeff Powell 

 

Worship Together Congregation 

“Here I am to Worship” 

 

Special Worship Kathy Trexler and Peggy Haygood 

“Hallelujah What a Savior/I Sing Praises” 

Offering Collected/Children dismissed to Children’s Church 
 

Worship in the Word Pastor Jeff Powell 

 

 

PETITION—Understand the Past with God, so that you can  
Petition God for your Present need. 

 “Determination” - Dig deep, so you can now reap!  
Nehemiah 9:32-38 

Invitation Congregation 

“Have Thine Own Way” 

Announcements & Closing Prayer Pastor Jarrett Levinson 

www.greenhillbc.org 

Mailing Address:  PO Box 6276, West Columbia, SC 29171 

Church Office: 1734 Augusta Road, West Columbia, SC 29169 

Office@greenhillbc.org   803-794-5125 

How & When can I unite with Green Hill 
Baptist Church? Today you can begin the path 
to membership by coming forward during the 
time of response, and expressing your desire to 
pursue membership to one of our pastors. You 
may also speak with a pastor following the   
worship gathering or contact them by email or 
text 833-279-0426. 
 
Methods of membership: 
●   By profession of faith in Christ, followed by 
 believers’ baptism. 
●   By transfer of membership. 
●   By statement of faith. 

Deacon Family Assignments: 
Paul Landge:  Adkins - Branham 
Keith Leaphart:  Brazell - Croft 
Jimmy Richardson:  Davis - Gardner 
Tim Williams:  Gates - Humphries 
Richard Gates:  James - Lucas 
Richard Allison:  Martin - Purvis 
Mike Berrian:  Ray - Sullivan 
Brian Gutknecht:  Thurmond - Worthy  

Chairman: Tim Williams 
Vice-Chairman: Jimmy Richardson 
Sec/Treas: Richard Allison 

What Do You Want? 


